---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Sofia Eva Clark <sclark@citypointpartners.com>

Date: Fri, Jan 20, 2023 at 2:36 PM

Subject: Natick Center Temporary Station Entrance Relocation Postponed
To:

Good Afternoon,
You are receiving this email because you have expressed interest in the MBTA’s Natick Center Station Project.

Due to unforeseen construction issues, the temporary station entrance relocation scheduled for Monday, January 23, 2023, will
be postponed until further notice.

We appreciate your continued cooperation and patience as we work to upgrade the station. For additional information on the project,
please check the website: Natick Center Station Accessibility Improvements | Projects | MBTA. If you have any concerns or questions,
please contact the Project Team directly at: natickcenter@mbta.com.

As a reminder, Commuter Rail customers using Natick Center Station inbound or outbound should check Framingham/Worcester Line
|_Commuter Rail | MBTA to confirm schedule and travel information.

Sincere Regards,
The MBTA Natick Center Station Accessibility & Track Improvement Project Team



